
 

From: William Bayer <   

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 7:23 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application #: A-2024-0286 (1 Barr Crescent) 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

Regarding the Application for Minor Variance A-2024-0286 (1 Barr Crescent) pursuant to Section 45 

of the planning act, R.S.O. 1990 c.P.13, many of the neighbours feel that granting such a variance 

would significantly and negatively impact the character of our neighborhood, increase traffic flow 

on our street, and interfere with the social activities and games of the neighborhood’s children and 

residents. For these reasons, my wife and I are opposed to the granting of the requested variance. 

 

Brampton already had the municipally-approved density of the nearby development on 

Sandalwood Parkway west of Kennedy overridden and significantly increased by the OMB. 

Considering that this portion of the city already participated in densification above planned levels, 

we do not recognize any urgent need to deviate from the current single-family dwelling nature of our 

neighbourhood, and our strong preference is to maintain the bylaws currently in place.  

Please feel free to post this correspondence on the agenda, and to contact me for any additional 

feedback. 

Please also provide the WebEx meeting information for the meeting on Tuesday, August 20, 2024 at 

9:30 AM. 

Regards, 

William & Maryellen Bayer 

6 Esker Dr., Brampton L6Z3C5 

 

 

 


